
Volunteers Needed for the Sebring Elks Hoop Shoot 

 

It’s that time of year again.  The Sebring Elks Hoop Shoot will be held on Saturday, August 10 

at 9:00am at the First Baptist Church gymnasium: “The ROC” 340 N Pine St.  This is a free 

throw basketball competition for boys and girls ages 8-13.  Volunteers are needed to: Set up 

and break down a few chairs and tables, document scores of the participants, operate the 

sign-in tables and deliver forms to judges for upcoming contestants.  After the event volunteers 

will be provided a hot dog lunch with chips and a drink.  Since our lodge is so busy, there will 

only be time for one meeting with all volunteers.  The meeting will be held on Thursday August 

8 at 5:00pm. If you can’t attend the meeting but would like to volunteer or if you have any 

additional questions, please reach out to me, Gwen Clark, at 863-835-1233. 

 

 


